
Bryceville Elementary PTO 
Enrollment Form 

Help your child’s class reach 100% PTO membership! 
 

Bryceville Elementary’s Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is the fundraising branch of our 
school.  Joining the PTO goes a long way in improving your child’s educational experience.  We look 
forward to partnering with you.  Even if you don’t have time to volunteer or attend PTO meetings, 
just joining the PTO goes a long way in improving your children’s learning experience.  Thank you for 
your support to make this the best year ever! 
 

Parent/Guardian/Family Member Name(s): _______________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: _________________________________ Cell: ________________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name(s): __________________________________________________________________ 

Teacher Name(s): __________________________________________ Grade(s): ________________ 

** The PTO officers will keep members informed of upcoming events via email, school website, 
and/or calling.  No information on this form will be shared for purposes beyond the PTO. 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Make checks payable to Bryceville Elementary PTO 
Enclosed amounts: 
Membership Dues 
Individual - $5.00; Family - $10.00  $________________ 
Additional Donation    $________________ 
Total Amount Enclosed    $________________ 

 
Got Time??? 
Please indicate if you can help with the following activities.  Please check all that apply: 
__________ Room mom or dad (organizing parties, activities, etc. with teacher) 
__________ Assistance with fundraisers 
__________ Pumpkin contest 
__________ Help with Fall Festival 

_______ construction of booths  
_______ decorating booth  
_______ take down/clean up 
_______ operating booths during the festival 
_______ donations of activities, supplies for festival (machines, bounce houses, prizes, decorations, etc.) 

 
For questions or comments, please contact: 

PTO President, Stormy Buchan 
(904) 266-9956   Stormynights67@yahoo.com 


